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Notices - Week Beginning 11th December 2023

Christmas Fair

Thank you to everyone who created / gave / purchased items at this year’s Christmas Fair. We

raised an incredible £1039.72 for our School Fund!

Internet Safety Advice for Adults and Children

The internet can be an amazing place, with an extensive amount of information and resources as

well as many things that can take our interest. However it can also be full of dangers for children,

particularly those who are vulnerable, if their use of it is not controlled or monitored. There are a

number of useful websites that parents and carers can access to help tackle e-safety issues with

their child(ren), links to which can be found on our website at

https://www.svf.org.uk/our-federation/safeguarding/keeping-safe-online. One of the best

resources is internetmatters.org which has lots of information around how we can all support

children's online safety. They have produced a number of helpful information sheets that can be

downloaded. Please visit the links below for more information

Adults Safety Guide

6 - 10 Age Guide

11 - 13 Age Guide

Letters sent out this week

End of Autumn Term Letter from Mr Souter

Nut Allergies

Christmas / New Years Holiday

Our last day in school is Friday 22nd December 2023 (close at 1pm)

Our first day of the new term is Tuesday 9th January 2024

Pupils should be in their form lines by 8:50am ready to start the new term
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Drinks Bottles - Sports Caps

Please remember that all drink bottles brought into school should have a sports cap to avoid

spillages.

Social Media Channels on

Don’t forget to keep up to date with everything else on our social media channels

X - @WhytrigMS Facebook - @Whytrig Middle School
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